
 

 

 

AIM HIGH,  

SHINE BRIGHT! 

Carr Junior School 
W / C  1 3 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

W E E K L Y   N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello! 

It has been a super busy week in school. From drumming to break dancing, computing to Forest 
Schools to tackling the infestation of wasps in the school hall! We've done it all! We hope the chil-
dren have loved all of the additional specialists we have added into the curriculum this year. Re-
member that you can see what we are up to in school on our Twitter feed @CarrJuniorYork. I hope 
that you all have a lovely weekend!  

Leave the fidgets at home!  
 
 

Fidget toys, or indeed any toys from home, should stay at 
home and are not permitted in school. We find that when toys 
are brought into school they can cause lots of disruption and 
upset if things get damaged or go missing at playtimes. They 
can also be very disruptive if children try to play with them 
during lesson times. If toys are in school, staff will remove 

them during the school day and children will be asked to bring 
them home at the end of the day. Please ensure that your 

children leave all toys at home.  
 

Thank you.  

Please bring coats to school!  
 

Please could parents ensure that children are bringing 
suitable coats to school from now on. The weather is 

very changeable at the moment: one minute it is glori-
ous sunshine and the next it is raining! We like to try 
to give children an outdoor playtime whatever the 

weather, so please make sure they have a coat with 
them so that they don't miss a playtime.  

 
Thank you!  

 
Meet the teacher!  

Going live on our website next week will be a recorded presentation 

from your child's class teacher. The purpose of this is to introduce 

themselves and tell you a bit about the class routines and a reminder 

of the school expectations. These will be posted on the class pages 

on Tuesday 21st September.  

Macmillan Day - Friday 24th September!  

Along with Carr Infant School, on Friday next week we will be wear-

ing green in support of Macmillan nurses. The children are invited to 

wear non-uniform and can be as green as they like! Please support 

the day by giving a donation of upto £1. The children can bring their 

donation in cash and this will be collected in classes.  

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 



 



 


